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New Starters’ Service 

It was lovely to formally welcome our 18 new starters 

(17 Reception pupils and one child from Year 6) to our 

school at our New Starters’ Service last week. Thank 

you to parents and grandparents who were able to join 

us for this special celebration.  

 

Celebration Assembly 

Every Friday we will be holding a Celebration Assembly 

for pupils and staff at the start of the school day.  Each 

week, we will be presenting our nominated pupils from 

each class with our Superstar Award, Teacher’s Special 

Award and Head Teacher’s Award.   

 

We would like to invite all parents/carers, 

grandparents and governors to join us for our 

Celebration on Friday 5th October at 9.00am.    

 

Harvest Festival  

Our annual Harvest Festival takes place this year on 

Wednesday 11th October at St Michael’s and All 
Angels Church, Edenham at 2.00pm. All 

parents/carers, grandparents, governors and 

friends of the school are very welcome to join 

us. 

 

Diary Dates 

You should have all received a list of diary dates of key 

school events (up until Christmas) last Friday. Paper 

copies of the dates are available from the reception 

area/main entrance to the school.  

 

Please note the following upcoming dates: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note, our KS1 Nativity will take place on 

Tuesday 18th December at 10.30am and 

Wednesday 19th December at 1.30pm if you need 

to arrange time off from work. 

 

PGL 

Just a reminder, children should come to school at 

normal time in the clothes they will be traveling to 

PGL in and they will put their luggage in the hall when 

they arrive at school.  The coach will be leaving at 

1:30pm and returning on Friday at 2:30pm. I will be 

on the playground on Monday morning for any 

messages or to answer any questions.  I am really 

looking forward to a great week full of challenges and 

fun! Mr Pasqualino.   

 

Illness 

If your child is unwell, please contact school by 9am to 

advise us of their absence.  Please also remember to 

keep them off school for 48 hours after the last 
episode of sickness/diarrhoea to ensure a full recovery 

and to prevent passing on infections to other children 

and staff in school. Thank you. 

 

Y7 2019 Applications 

If your child is due to start Secondary school next 

September please ensure you complete an application 

for a Year 7 place by 12 noon on Wednesday 31st 

October 2018. The preferred method to make 

applications is online via www.lincolnshire.gov.uk. 

Offered places are available to view online from Friday 

1st March 2019. 

 

Reception 2019 Applications 

Children who are born between 1 September 2014 

and 31 August 2015 are due to start Reception in 

September 2019.  Parents can apply for a place from 

14th November 2018 for the 2019 Reception intake. 

Please visit www.linconshire.gov.uk for further 

information. 

 

Sat 22nd Sept 11+ Test (non-verbal) 

Mon 24th – 28th Sept PGL, Class 4 

Tues 2nd Oct Class 4 Scifest 

Wed 3rd Oct Zoo Lab for KS1 

Wed 3rd Oct   Flag Fen Trip, Classes  

3 & 4 

Wed 3rd Oct Parent Workshop (for 

parents of our Reception 

pupils – 6pm) 

Thurs 4th Oct Class 3 Scifest 

Fri 5th Oct Celebration Assembly  for 

parents – 9am 

Fri 5th Oct Golden Treat Time 

Tues 9th Oct Individual Photos 

http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/
http://www.linconshire.gov.uk/

